
ANNOUNCEMENTS 6/13/21 

Communion, also called The Lord’s Super or the Eucharist, is the family meal of Christians.  We 
invite all committed followers of Jesus Christ to partake of this sacrament: those who are 
baptized members of a congregation that proclaims the gospel, who are at peace with God and 
with their neighbor, and who seek strength to live more faithfully for Christ.  If you are not a 
Christian, or if you are not prepared to share in this meal, we encourage you to spend this time in 
prayer.  We hope that this time is helpful to you as you consider your relationship with Jesus 
Christ and with His people, the church. We will be hosting a Park Playdate on June 16 from 
6:30 to 8 pm. Come on out to connect with others in person!  We'll have water balloons & 
bubbles for the kids, and ice cream treats for everyone. All ages welcome. Feel free to invite 
friends to join us!  
 
After church today, we hope you will stay to enjoy some cookies and maybe even a little kickball 
for all ages. Last week, we almost lost the ball on the roof of a neighboring building (some dads 
have strong legs) and had fun playing with kids from ages 5 to 50 or so. We would love to have 
you join us for some cookies and drinks and some great conversation with friends from church.  
 
For the summer kids ministry for kids ages 3 through going into 3rd grade will meet by the 
picnic tables to read Bible stories, pray together, do other outdoor crafts/games, and play on our 
church playground!   Our nursery is open! Nursery is for children ages 0-3. The nursery check-in 
will be inside at the nursery. Young children are also welcome in the main worship service. Thank 
you to all those serving in the nursery!  

If you have a pastoral care need or concern we encourage you to contact Pastor Greg, Pastor Rick, 
or your elder (assigned by last name): 
  Pattie Grooters (A-D) Ken Johnson (E-H) Brandon Deiter (I-M)  
  Steve Boersma (N-R) Arlyn Zoet (S-U) Haley Stone (V-Z) 
It’s not always easy to tell who needs an encouraging helping hand.  If you know of someone in 
our church family, or if you personally need some help, please contact our Chair of Deacons, 
Jerrod Holzgen at (616) 520-1771.  Scripture encourages all of us to carry each others burdens 
(Galatians 6:2).  You would bless us by letting us walk with you. 

WEEKLY OFFERING: June 6, 2021 
Weekly Budget:  $11,210.27 Year to Date Budget            $11,210.27 
General Fund:     $   6,553.00 Year to Date Contribution:  $6,553.00 
Bathroom Remodel Fund  $2,405.00   
Thank you to everyone who gave money to support the Nepalese Speaking Community Church 
building project a check for $3,440 was sent earlier this week to them. 


